
 

 

 

Yeppoon Precinct Principal Cycle Network Project 

 

Project Description:  Construction of concrete pathways and associated works on 
Appleton Drive from Vaughan Street to ANZAC Parade, 
Yeppoon. 

Reasons for Project: This construction project will include new pathways, new 
pedestrian crossings, streetlighting upgrades, underground 
stormwater upgrades and the relocation of bus stops. 

Benefits of Project: Provision of a higher level of safety for pedestrians, cyclists and 
motorists. 

Estimated Total Cost:  $1,537,960 

Commencement Date: August 2025 

Duration of Project: 8 months 

Contact Officer: Marco Bandiera, Coordinator Urban Operations 

Public Consultation: Notice of works issued to businesses and residents in the area, 
traffic control signage will be erected and direct communication 
with properties that will have driveway access restrictions. 

Potential Interruptions: Various interruptions to normal traffic flow during various stages 
of the works.  Interruptions to normal traffic flow will include: 
 
• Lane and road closures with detours provided 
• Reduced speeds through work areas 
• Short term single lane closures to manoeuvre equipment 

and machinery 
• Short term part lane closures during some excavations 
• Barrier fencing restricting pedestrian access to various 

areas 
 
The site staff will be able to assist with alternative access arrangements on a day-to-day basis. 
 

 


